

Ms. Lachowicz: slachowicz.weebly.com

Mr. Blaszak: jblaszak.weebly.com Mrs. Burk: Iburkscience.weebly.com

Ms. Zaffaroni: zaffaroni.weebly.com

Important Dates and Information

Monday, Sept. 3 - Labor Day No School Tuesday, Sept. 11- Enrichment Program begins

Thursday, Sept. 13- Fall Pictures Students in Uniform

Friday, Sept. 14- Parent Orientation 6-8 p.m. (required)

UNIFORM DRESS CODE:

School uniforms are to be worn on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

Students are to wear their gym uniforms on Mondays and Thursdays.

- *Girls must wear skirts until November.
- *All polo shirts must be tucked in and buttoned properly.
- * Boys must wear a belt.
- *Gym shoes are only allowed on gym days.
- * False nails and colored hair are not allowed. Please be sure that these are removed by Labor Day.

Students who have not dressed in proper uniforms have had reminders from the teachers and will begin to receive notices if they do not adhere to policies.

- WELCOME -BACK TO SCHOOL

Teacher Websites

WEEKLY JUNIOR HIGH

NEWSLETTER August 22, 2018

We are so happy to welcome you back to the 2018-2019 school year. This first week of school we are setting up our routines and schedules in each of the classes.

A few things to note:

The Junior High Newsletter will go out every other week. It will contain curricular information from each teacher as well as reminders and important dates. Please look for these in the Wednesday folder and on classroom websites.

Classroom websites are in the process of being updated from summer information. Feel free to utilize the websites to find daily homework information, links and resources pertaining to content areas as well as important dates and reminders.

The days of gym are Monday and Thursday this school year. Students should dress in gym clothes on these days. Our school Mass has been moved from Thursdays to Fridays at 10:00 a.m. We would love for you to attend with us.

School Supplies

Thank you to all who have brought in their school supplies. We appreciate your timeliness. This year we are working on executive functioning and organization. We have asked for specific supplies to help with this organization. If your child has brought in the wrong item, we are sending it home and asking you to purchase the required items. We are hopeful that you will be able to use the item for personal use.

Water bottle usage

The Junior High students are not to bring individual water bottles to school. The students will have an opportunity to go for water during transition periods before or after each 45 minute class. We are trying to limit the number of items students are carrying from classroom to classroom.

Cell Phone Usage and Policy

Students are going home with a permission form to bring a telephone to school. Although we discourage them from bringing them, we do understand the safety concerns for those students that walk or rely on public transportation as the means for getting to and from school. Please return the cell phone policy permission form stating whether or not you are allowing your child to bring a cell phone to school.

Parking Lot

Since all students will be having recess this school year, we are trying to designate the space nearest the school doors as areas of play. Please keep this in mind when you are driving and parking at the school during the school day. We are asking that you please park nearer the perimeters of the lot or toward 44th street. We appreciate you committing to the safety of our students.